
 
 

 
September 2024 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to the fourth grade! This school year Mrs. Chang has provided school 
supplies for all students. The following list are items we will need in the classroom to 
maintain a clean and safe environment. 

 
● Three tubes of Clorox or Lysol disinfecting wipes 
● Two rolls of paper towels 
● Three boxes of facial tissue 
● Two packages of baby wipes 
● headphones (for your child’s personal use) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTE: Please keep in mind that supplies run out. There is a good chance that we will be 

needing some of the above items replenished mid- year. 
 

Thank You, 
Fourth Grade Teachers 


